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WELCOME

MEET OUR NEW RECEPTION CHILDREN 
This week our new Reception children joined us. After a ‘Stay and Play’
session with their parents, they then completed two half days before
starting a full day this morning! Here they are having lunch for the first
time.



ROALD  DAHL  DAY

Children from Sunbeams
Class listened to a sensory
story of Charlie & the
chocolate factory and made
sweets and golden tickets

All children enjoyed a special assembly
about Roald Dahl.

Year 6 with book reviews
disguised as sweets!

Year 5 making up nonsense
words like Mr Dahl himself!

On Wednesday we celebrated Roald Dahl’s birthday. Children took part
in a variety of activities to find out more about Dahl and his books and to
cultivate their love of reading.

KS1 Assembly


